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Dear Simon,





RE: PA16/05154 – Lowen Meadow, Newton Road, St Mawes TR2 5BS





The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that the proposal is not in conformity with The Plan as set out in the table below: 





Proposal


Characteristic�
Relevant Plan 


Policy/Text�
Reason for


Non-Conformity�
�
Sustainable Development�
GP1 (ii)


�
The proposal does not conserve the special environment in which we live – for residents, visitors and local businesses�
�
Loss of Amenity


�
CV1 (ii)�
The location of the site close to residential areas will have an adverse impact upon the amenity of local residents�
�
Noise


 �
CD1 (xiv)�
Given the proposed hours of operation it has not been demonstrated that the proposal will not cause noise pollution�
�









Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group








Please note:  This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant. It is not a planning determination under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). The final determination will be made by Cornwall Council as the Local Planning Authority.








THE ROSELAND PLAN


OUR ROSELAND - OUR FUTURE


� HYPERLINK "http://www.roselandplan.org" �www.roselandplan.org�                � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@roselandplan.org?subject=The%20Plan" �info@roselandplan.org�


 








